
 

QUOTE/REFLECTION… 

“Stay true to yourself. An original is worth more 

than a copy.” 

Huxley CE Primary 

School Newsletter 

30.03.23  

All things bright and beautiful … 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Well what a colourful week we have had! Thank you for taking part in our Autism 
Awareness Colour day. The children looked great- a true rainbow spectrum of colour. 
Over the past two weeks we have watched a few videos of children talking about what it 
is like living with autism- whether themselves or family members or friends affected by 
autism.  

Yesterday we watched facts about autism written by autistic children- you may want to 
watch it yourself via the link below. It opened a really good discussion about some of 
our friends at Huxley and it was lovely to see the children sharing their own 
experiences. I was very proud of the maturity, care and understanding shown. Well 
done children. We raised an amazing £110 for our Spring 2 Care in the Community 
project. Thank you for helping raise awareness but also supporting a great cause.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CaRdPYvWt48  

I am pleased to say Oaks Tenor Horn sessions will continue after half term – due it 
being a short 5 week term and with strike action and snow days etc affecting the ‘norm,’ 
it was felt that it wasn’t fair to stop lessons yet. We also would like to share their pieces 
with you as we did last year so more details after Easter break on this.  

Thank you for your attendance at the Easter worship (and for your wonderful acting 
skills!) Thank you also for attending the parent consultation afternoon too. As always it 
was lovely to see you all in school. Thank you for all of your kind feedback too. Next 
term we will have some more Come Learn with Me sessions- this first being maths. I will 
also be running some parent maths workshops. So lots of things coming up.  

Just a reminder- after the children have been handed over into your care at the end of 
the day please be mindful of where the children are and what they are doing on school 
premises as they leave and outside the school gates - unfortunately the side wall has 
been used as a climbing wall again and the fence had been pulled back. The land 
behind this is not school property. We are starting to see some damage to the wall itself. 
In addition, some children have been swinging on the gate as they leave, which has 
meant that new hinges and stoppers have had to be put on by Andy today. I would 
really appreciate your help in keeping our school environment and pupils safe.  

I hope you all have a wonderful Easter break and we look forward to welcoming you 
back next term- can’t quite believe that when we come back it will be summer term 
already.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley 

 

  
DIARY DATES 2023  

28.03.23- Easter Worship- parents welcome 
to join us for our worship after drop off 

29.03.23 Colour Day-Autism Awareness 

30.03.23- Parent’s Consultation 

30.03.23- Last day of term- flexi   

31.03.23- Last day of term- full time 2pm 
finish  

EASTER holidays 3rd-14th April 

17.04.23- Full time children return 

18.04.23 - Flexi children return 

*These may later change, or new dates may 
be added-see messages or emails for 

updates. 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CaRdPYvWt48


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From our Facebook page, just to make you giggle! 


